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Sheppard Mullin Pro Bono Team Helps to Provide Face Shields to
Frontline Healthcare Workers

05.27.2020
 

Sheppard Mullin partnered with The Rotary Club of Los Angeles to help launch the Club’s Face Shield Project to
produce and distribute up to 30,000 high quality face shields to front line healthcare service providers working
in hospitals and nursing homes and emergency first responders and homeless services providers in the Los
Angeles area.

To date, the Club has printed, assembled, and distributed 3,700 face shields. The Club hopes to provide up to
30,000 over the coming weeks.

Click here to read the press release.


